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Memo 

City Manager’s Office 

 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

   

FROM: Bob Kindred, Assistant City Manager 

 

DATE: February 25, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: City Hall Heat Pump Replacement Project 

 

 

At your February 22 meeting Council accepted bids for the City Hall Heat Pump Replacement 

Project.  Council had previously set April 12 as a date of public hearing on this project.   

 

Staff now requests that Council rescind the April 12 date, and set March 8, 2011 as the date of 

public hearing on this project.  This will allow the project to move forward expeditiously and 

avoid any potential loss of funding due to rescissions of federal funding for stimulus projects. 

 

 

 


